
www.windmillhill.school 01928 712337 Autumn 2 1920 ALDI 

 
 

20th September 2019 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 

Weekly Newsletter 

Class Attendance Award for week ending 13th September 2019 

  Attendance Minutes Late 

First Reception 99.3% 20 

Second Year 4 98.6% 0 

Third Year 3 98.3% 0 

Fourth Year 2 98.3% 10 

Fifth Year 6 97.6% 0 

Sixth Year 5 97.3% 20 

Seventh Year 1 95.5% 0 

 
Summer Reading Challenge 

Please find below a list of pupils who completed the 2019 Summer Reading Challenge at 
Halon Library.  We think it is wonderful that they have continued their commitment to 
reading throughout the summer holidays.  Well done everyone! 
 

Deacon Seston – Year 1 
Leela Willett – Year 3 
Kristofer Klepets – Year 4 
Liam O’Connell – Year 4 
Sandra Klepets – Year 5 

 
 

Free School Meals 
Parents can now apply for free school meals online. If you believe that your child may be 
eligible to receive free school meals, please can you make an application using the following 
link - 
https://www3.halton.gov.uk/Pages/EducationandFamilies/Schools/FreeSchoolMeals.aspx 
 
If you have more than one child in the school, you must make an application for each child. 
 
School will then be notified if your application has been successful. 
 
For each child that is eligible to receive Free School Meals, the school receives money which 
can be used to purchase resources and equipment for school.  Therefore, it is vitally 
important that you check if you are eligible as this money supports our school budget and 
enables us to offer a more varied curriculum to our children. 
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Starlight 
The Starlight clothing collection is on Tuesday 24th September.  Please can all donations be at 
school by Monday 23rd September. 
 

Flu Vaccination Letters 
Please return your letter to school as soon as possible. 
 

 
 

 
 

If you shop in Aldi, please look out for the Team GB sports stickers which are 
being issued at the till when you spend over £30.  You will have to ask for them 

as they are only issuing them upon request. 
 

We are collecting these stickers for our giant Aldi’s Kit for Schools poster in the 
school hall.  We have to collect 300 stickers to be in with a chance to win 

£20,000 for our school! 
 

This promotion ends on Sunday 3rd November so get collecting! 
 

Not only could we win £20,000 but if we complete the poster we will receive 
new sports kits for school! 

 
If you have any stickers, please hand them in to the office,  

or give to your child who can pass them on. 
 

 
 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me.  Thank you for all your 
support. 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
 
Miss P Newman 
Headteacher  
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